
 

SHORT VIDEO CLIP COMPETITION 

The International Telecommunications Union (“ITU”) in collaboration with the Office of the 

Regulator (“OOTR”) will be commemorating its annual ‘Girls in ICT Day’ on Thursday, 27 April 

2017. This initiative is part of ITU’s global effort in raising awareness on empowering and 

encouraging girls and young women to consider careers in the growing field of information and 

communications technology (“ICT”). To that end, girls in Years 11 – 13 from secondary schools are 

invited to enter OOTR’s short video clip competition.  

 

Choose only 1 question: 

1. Does your school utilize ICT in its curriculum? If so, explain how ICT has affected your 

learning. If your school does not utilise ICT, explain how it may address this problem. 

2.  Explain the negative impacts of ICT on millennials (or Generation Y) and provide solutions on 

how these influences may be minimized? 

3. How would you encourage other girls to pursue ICT as a career path? 

4. Given the vast amount of information and resources available on the internet, advise how girls 

may better protect themselves online.  

 

Terms and Conditions: 

 You must choose only 1 question for your video.  

 You must state your name, age, Year level/Class, school and topic in your video.  

 Your video should be at least 3 minutes or maximum 5 minutes long.  

 You may submit your video either individually or in a group (no more than 3 people for a group 

submission).  

 You may choose to do your video either in English or Samoan (but not both).  

 Videos must be submitted on a flash drive or in a format which can easily be saved by OOTR at 

the time of submission.  

 Late submissions will not considered.  

 

Note: 

 You are encouraged to carry out some research for your chosen topic.  

 You can be as creative as you want to be provided you are clear and succinct in addressing your 

chosen topic.  

 

Due Date: 

Videos must be submitted to the Regulator’s Office at Mulinu’u no later than Monday, 17 April 2017 

at 4.00pm. For any other queries, contact Vanessa or Sosefina on phone number 302 82.  


